
From: Sally Ingram
To: Sally Ingram
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 16NP0070 Harbinger House, Elsdon, Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE19

1AA
Date: 12 August 2016 09:20:00

 
 
From: DC Consultation 
Sent: 12 August 2016 09:09
To: Sally Ingram; Rebecca Adams
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 16NP0070 Harbinger House, Elsdon, Newcastle
Upon Tyne, NE19 1AA
 
 
 
From: Martin Chilvers [mailto:Elsdonpc@hotmail.co.uk] 
Sent: 12 August 2016 00:20
To: Rebecca Adams; DC Consultation
Subject: Re: Planning Application Consultation 16NP0070 Harbinger House, Elsdon, Newcastle Upon
Tyne, NE19 1AA
 
Hi Rebecca
 
The application detailed was discussed at the Elsdon Parish Council meeting on 11
August.
 
This followed a site visit by most of the Councillors on Wednesday evening.  The
Councillors were in agreement to support the application.
 
Regards
 
Martin Chilvers
Parish Clerk, Elsdon
 

Sally Ingram, Receptionist / Admin Support Officer
Tel: 01434 611501 (x222)
IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements
and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email
communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any
liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for
any damages or other liability arising.
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